
To whom it may concern: 
 
I have taught in the state of Oregon since 2005- first in Hillsboro, now in Beaverton.  I have 
taught Kinder, first, second and third grades, and have always had at least 25 kids or more in 
my class- and the numbers keep getting higher every year.  This makes it nearly impossible to 
meet the needs of every kid- especially kids who are new to school and who are dealing with 
trauma and complicated emotions.  We need help- we need fully funded schools. 
 
This bill will go a long way in making that happen.  PLEASE do the job you were elected to do 
and fund Oregon's schools! 
 
Ginger Jay 
 
 
 


